Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Professional Services for Boating and Waterways.

BID NO: FWC 24/25-65

TITLE: Professional Services for Boating and Waterways  
The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission is seeking competitive pricing for professional services to assist FWC with developing, implementing and managing projects in the Boating and Waterways Section on a statewide basis, relating to state-owned waterway markers, boat access facilities, disaster management and emergency response, in accordance with the contract documents and Chapter 287.055 of the Florida Statutes.
To review the bid details:

Visit https://vendor.myfloridamarketplace.com/
Select Search Advertisements.

Enter FWC 24/25-65 into the Agency Advertisement Number box.

Click the Search button.

Select the solicitation to view the advertisement details.

Download files made available in the advertisement details page.
NOTE: The MyFloridaMarketPlace Vendor Information Portal (link provided above) is the posting location for all new and changing information regarding this solicitation. Interested bidders should continue to monitor this site for the entirety of the solicitation process.
Direct all questions to the Procurement Manager:
Matthew Carroll, Florida Fish & Wildlife Conservation Commission, 1875 ORANGE AVENUE EAST, Tallahassee, FL 32311–6160, Matthew.Carroll@MyFWC.com, (850)617-9692.
